
Nov. 29, 2018 
Construction Progress Update: Single-lane closures on SE 35th Pl 
and W Lake Sammamish Pkwy SE 
SE 35th Pl  

When: Saturday, December 1 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

What: Closure of a single lane of SE 35th Pl. 

Why: The closure will allow space for PSE to complete overhead utility work.   

Note: The major work requiring lane closures on SE 35th Pl is complete. Crews will close 
lanes intermittently as they wrap up final restoration activities and conduct utility work along 
the corridor. 

W Lake Sammamish Pkwy SE  
When: Monday, December 3 and Tuesday, December 4 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

What: Closure of a single lane of W Lake Sammamish Pkwy SE. 

Why: Crews will remove the heave in the road near the Sunset Pump Station.  

Note: This work is weather-dependent and may be rescheduled. 

 
Project Area Map 
Please reference the project map below and the project website for the most up-to-date 
information on ongoing closures in the project area. 

https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/sunset-heathfield.aspx


The schedule and duration for construction is tentative and is subject to change as work progresses. We 
will continue to provide email notices with updates on timing of specific construction activities. 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 TTY Relay: 711 

 

For more information 
• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov  

What to expect: 
• Increased noise and vibrations: Neighbors can expect noise and vibrations 

from excavation for pit creation, shoring, boring machines, vacuum trucks, pipe 
installation, and generators.  

• Parking impacts: Select street parking may be removed during pipe installation 
- please adhere to the no parking signs posted by the contractor.  

• Access maintained for services: Access will be maintained for emergency 
services, waste pickup, and mail delivery.  


